Meeting called to order by Assistant Regional Executive Chris Bucknam at 7:30 PM.

There were 11 members in attendance at the meeting.

No financial report available.

Activities - Barbara Lissow Activities Director - Picnic is in two weeks at Camp Eastman. Dinner is at 6:00 PM we can arrive anytime after 4:30 PM. If you plan on attending please let Barbara know by either email - blcatscars@aol.com or calling at (585)773-9712. Catering will be done by Colby's Catering. People should bring a dish to pass and their own beverage.

Board of directors meeting has been moved to 26th of August. Secretary will be sending out notice to BOD members.

We currently have 442 members.

Rally report - did not have a July meeting because of STPR. They may have a fun rally in September. They have meetings the 2nd Tuesday of the month.

STPR had 29 cars start, 21 finished (Chris thought) the event had more stage miles than any other rally this year. Some people were not excited by the length of the event, though as a regional it should have been shorter. The Thursday night Super Special seemed to be well received by the community. The roads in Waste Management have gotten hard packed and most drivers like them. Rap up meeting has not been scheduled yet.

Solo - Region program seems to be doing well, just not as well as last year. Trailer is working out well.

Finger Lakes National Tour - 237 entries for the weekend. Everything went smoothly and weather was magnificent! Chris Bucknam was a big help! Party Friday night was great, food was prepared by region group (Nick Pasternack chief cook).

Race - Fun One - 25 drivers registered, 11 of garages are taken. There are currently 14 entries for Time Trials.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:20 PM.